
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WPR21FA143 
 

OPERATIONAL FACTORS/HUMAN PERFORMANCE 
 
 Group Chair's Factual Report – Attachment 9 

FAA Follow-up Correspondence 

October 25, 2022 
 

  
  



1

Williams Shaun

From: Norman, Scott (FAA) >
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 6:41 PM
To: Rigsby, Matthew (FAA)
Cc: Norman, Scott (FAA)
Subject: FW: DCT inspection

Matt, 
 
This is what I have from the FLM(former POI)as of today.  We can get you a copy of the completed DCTs. 
 
Scott E Norman 
Aviation Safety 
AFG-300 
Manager, Anchorage Flight Standards District Office 

 
    

 
https://www.faa.gov/about/office org/headquarters offices/avs/stakeholder feedback/afx/field/sf cmo/ 
 

From: Huckleberry, Paula (FAA)   
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 12:03 PM 
To: Norman, Scott (FAA)  
Subject: RE: DCT inspection 
 
Scott, 
 
I met with company personnel on May 28, 2021, and discussed: 
 

 Company Flight Plans – Increased use and monitoring 
 Standardizing Tracking Installations and monitoring of operations 
 Reviewed ELT installation and operation  
 Reviewed Flight Locating procedures 

 
On Monday, 6/7, Bruce completed data collection for DCTs 3.0, 5.0, 6.0 and Custom DCT 3.3.1 Operational Control 
 
I am standing by for additional questions. 
 
V/r 
 
 
Paula Huckleberry 
FLM – Unit E 
ANC AL03 
Desk –  
Mobile –  
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From: Norman, Scott (FAA)   
Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2021 11:01 AM 
To: Huckleberry, Paula (FAA)  
Subject: FW: DCT inspection 
 
Paula, 
 
Based on our meeting some weeks back, what have we accomplished based on what we said we were going to 
accomplish(meet with company, custom DCT, ETC)? 
 
Thank you, 
Scott E Norman 
Aviation Safety 
AFG-300 
Manager, Anchorage Flight Standards District Office 

 
    

 
https://www.faa.gov/about/office org/headquarters offices/avs/stakeholder feedback/afx/field/sf cmo/ 
 

From: Rigsby, Matthew (FAA)   
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 10:38 AM 
To: Norman, Scott (FAA)  
Subject: DCT inspection 
 
Scott, just knowing the board I will be asked shortly on the results of the Soloy Inspection?  What did the Inspectors 
find?   
Thank you 
 
Best Regards, 
Matthew Rigsby 
Sr. Accident Investigator 
FAA Office of Accident Investigation, AVP-100 

 
 or Cell  

 
 

Fort Worth, TX  76177 
 
Please feel free to provide Feedback: 
http://www.faa.gov/about/office org/headquarters offices/avs/stakeholder feedback/avp/ 
 
 




